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31/07/2020  14:50:212020/2353/P COMMNT Joel Markham I live in a neighbouring property with a roof terrace. Which was only granted based on subscription, having 

been here for almost two decades.

The installation of this terrace would be grossly unfair on those properties who have applied and been denied 

such a terrace, based on the conservation area restrictions.

Any screening will affect the roof line, we ourselves could only install a balustrade, based on the previous 

character of those installed when we purchased the property.

The installation of a roof light on this property has already caused issue in terms of blinding sunlight reflecting 

into our terrace, something which will need to addressed, as it is genuine hazard.

The application was initially rightfully denied, and that decision should be upheld based on the factors detailed 

above. I know other neighbouring properties share the same viewpoint.
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